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Welcome to the 2022/23
school year. We are off to
a great start and our staff
is excited about the
learning, memories and
experiences we will have
together. During the first
three days I was able to
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The first day of school was filled with smiles and joy as we
welcomed back our 18,700 students.

visit each of our 25 campuses and I have
to say, the excitement of starting a new
school year never gets old. It warms my
heart to see parents dropping off their
children to learn and grow, teachers
welcoming them into their classrooms,
and hundreds of support staff stepping
in to help wherever needed. It is a
privilege to serve as your P-BVUSD
Superintendent and I am looking
forward to an awesome year. 



Be on the lookout for full details and how to register for our next Parent
University classes. In October, we are offering the following 4-week
courses:
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What would you like to see next month? Send ideas to kbrackett@pbvusd.k12.ca.us
See more from P-BVUSD on social media everyday of the month by following us
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P A R E N T  U N I V E R S I T Y  C L A S S E S

One of our ELO-P/ACES (Expanded Learning Opportunity Program/All
Children Excel in School) Program Managers, Liz Caro, was recognized as
the 2022 Expanded Learning Professional of the Year. She was awarded by
Dr. Mary Barlow of the Kern County Superintendent of Schools after being
nominated by her peers. Liz works at Thompson JHS and school
administrators say "We are so proud of her. She has done amazing things
for our school!"

Daniel Esparza from IT was
recently at McAuliffe
Elementary helping with
some tech issues. One of
our students was so
excited when he saw
Daniel had the same shoes
as him. Sometimes it's the
little things that make our
day!

More information will be posted to ParentSquare and our website soon.

Social/Emotional Learning
English Conversation 1
Spanish Conversation 1

B A C K  T O  S C H O O L  N I G H T  -  J U N I O R  H I G H S
Back to School Night is Thursday, September 8th for elementary schools! Check ParentSquare for times.


